DRAFT

Dear Mayor Allen:

The strike by members of the Atlanta Fire Department is a
regrettable and saddening act against the public interest of the citizens

of our city.

The Citizens and S-uthern National Bank stands behind the city
and the Fire Department at this time of traéal and would like to offer

our assistance whervever it might be useful.

It has occurred to me that our C & S helicopters might provide
rapid transportation for movement of personnel or supplies in carrying
out fire protection services. If these are needed and can be utilized
by the city and the Fire Department, they will be placed tt your disposal

upon your request.

Sincerely yours,





